Alternative
Education Center

P: (760) 254-2715
F: (760) 254-2194

YW @AEC Scorpions

Fort Irwin
Middle School

P: (760) 386-1133
F: (760) 386-2448

¥ @FIMS Wildcats

Lewis
Elementary School

P: (760) 386-1900
F: (760) 386-1956
¥ @LES Coyotes

Newberry Springs
Elementary School

P: (760) 257-3211
F: (760) 257-4838
¥ (@NES BobCats

Silver Valley
High School

P: (760) 254-2963
F: (760) 254-3043

® @SVHS Pride

Tiefort View

Intermediate School

P: (760) 386-3123
F: (760) 386-4535

¥ @TVIS Sharp

Yermo School

P: (760) 254-2931
F: (760) 254-2932

¥ (@Yermo Eagles

SILVER VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

35320 Daggett-Yermo Road, P.O. Box 847, Yermo CA 92398
P: (760)254-2916 F: (760)254-2091
www.svusdk12.net W @SilverValleyUSD

March 19, 2020

Dear Silver Valley Unified School District families:

Due to the evolving Novel Coronavirus situation, all schools in the Silver Valley Unified
School District will continue to be closed through Friday, May 1%, 2020. This decision is
supported by the San Bernardino County Department of Public Health and San
Bernardino County Superintendent of Schools. At this point, we plan on resuming
school for all students on Monday, May 4", 2020. We will continue to closely monitor
the situation and adjust our plans, if needed, based on circumstances as they develop.

Our district is currently working to design a distance learning model for every student.
Details of this system will be communicated to our families by the site principal of each
school. We are committed to helping every family with access to the internet, and will
have more details on these efforts soon. We will be sending a technology needs survey
to every family tomorrow, Friday, March 20™.

Silver Valley USD will continue to provide breakfast and lunch for every child in our
community, age 18 and younger, for as long as this closure lasts, including during the
scheduled spring break, March 23 through March 27. You DO NOT have to be enrolled
in our district to receive this service. We will provide a grab-and-go breakfast and lunch
between 10 am to 12 pm Monday through Friday at Tiefort View Intermediate School,
Yermo Elementary School and Newberry Springs Elementary School.

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work through this
unprecedented situation.

Sincerely,
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Jesse M Najera
Superintendent
Silver Valley Unified School District



